
 

 

LE LIEN DIRECT     DIRECT LINK 
 
 

Pour plus d'informations, contactez :    For more information, please contact: 
 

 
Nancy Lapointe                 514-526-8280           nancy.lapointe@1976usw.ca 

Manuel D’Souza    514-526-8280                     mdsouza@1976usw.ca  
Jeffrey Howell     514-526-8280                     jeffrey@1976usw.ca 

 
16 janvier 2025        1-866-925-5952 www.1976usw.ca  January 16, 2025 

 

 

 

 

TO MEMBERS OF TC LOCAL 1976 AT CP RAIL UNIT 49: 
 
 

Brothers and Sisters,  
 
We would like to inform you that we have received notice from your Unit President Milli 
Bansal that she is stepping away from her role effective immediately due to personal 
reasons. We have accepted her resignation and would like to advise you that effective 
immediately Evan Fitch will become the Unit President for the CP Unit 49 members. Evan 
has already been involved with the day-to-day issues and has been doing a great job 
during Milli’s absence. We appreciate your understanding and encourage you all to 
support Evan in his new role. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
 
 

Nancy Lapointe,        Manny D’Souza  
President, TC Local 1976 USW      VP/FST TC Local 1976 USW 
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